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May 12, 2016 
 
 
 

Statement from the State Administrator: 
 
Over the last several days, the State Board of Elections has been conducting 
its normal review and reconciliation of the election data for the recent 
primary.  Because of discrepancies in some of the data for Baltimore City, 
the State Administrator has decided that the election data for all precincts in 
the City will be reviewed.   
 
In light of that decision, the Baltimore City Board of Canvassers will be 
rescinding its certification of the election results pending completion of the 
State Board’s review.  It is expected that the Baltimore City Board of 
Canvassers will rescind its certification today at 6:00 p.m.   


